
WILLIAM "LARRY" YOUNG
PAST INTERNATIONAL DIRECTOR

William "Larry " Young, of Detroit, Michigan, USA, was elected to serve a two-
year term as a director of The International Association of Lions Clubs at the
association's 75th International Convention, held in Hong Kong, China,
June 23-26, 1992.

Past Director Young is a retired director of the Bureau of Food Sanitation.

A member of the Detroit Renaissance Lions Club since 1973, Past Director
Young has held many positions within the association, including club president,
deputy district governor and district governor. He was also chairman of
Michigan's White Cane Committee and a member of the board of trustees for
Welcome Home for the Blind. He was past chairman of the PC Honorary
Committee of District 11-A1 in 1984. In 1997, he was elected to the board of
trustees of Leader Dogs for the Blind and subsequently was appointed to the
Executive Committee.

Past Director Young has received numerous awards in recognition of his
contributions to the association, including two 100% Club President Awards, the
100% District Governor Award, a Master Key Award, four International
President's Appreciation Awards, four International President's Awards, three
Extension Awards, two Guiding Lion Awards, the Ralph Lynam Silent Children's
Award, the S.A. Dodge Distinguished Service Award (the highest Lions award
given in the state of Michigan), the Michigan Outstanding Service Award and the
Ambassador of Good Will Award, the highest honor the association grants to its
members. He is also a Progressive Melvin Jones Fellow.
           
In addition to his Lion activities, Past Director Young is a member of the
Southeastern Michigan Health Directors.

Past Director Young and his wife, Harriet, have two daughters and one
granddaughter.


